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A warehouse was allowed to be built across the street from our neighborhood high 

school in an area already plagued with air pollution. I wish stronger regulations and 

mapping would have already been in effect to prevent this building from being 

approved. Our neighborhoods and communities deserve to have healthy air and 

water and not have their wellbeing compromised for the profits of out of state 

business owners.  


